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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
METHODOLOGY REVIEW PRELIMINARY TOPIC SELECTION 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) heard from the Salmon Technical Team (STT) regarding 
preliminary topic selection for methodology review. The SAS supports the recommendations of 
the STT with respect to the topics included, and offers suggestions on two priority topics.  
 
The highest priority for the SAS is topic four - review of the data and models used to forecast 
upper Columbia River summer chinook to determine whether a change in methodology is 
warranted.  The second highest priority topic for the SAS is item three, the analysis needed to 
inform a change to the salmon management boundary line latitude 40° 05’ five miles north to 
latitude 40° 10’.  
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